Hemingford Grey Newsletter

12th November 2018

It has been a fabulous autumn at the school. Our wonderful learners never cease to amaze us with their enthusiasm and curiosity for all things new. The Foundation Stage children have settled in incredibly well; we can't believe they have been with us for such a short space of time. We are now in the run up to Christmas so please make sure you diary key dates we send out to you and come and join us for our various events.

BEEP BEEP!

As part of National Road Safety Day 2018, Foundation Stage were specially chosen to have a visit from Brake mascot Zak and had a talk on road safety from PCSO Rachel Martin and Deputy Cambridgeshire Police and Crime Commis sioner Ray Bisby. The children talked about the importance of holding hands with an adult, making sure an adult checks seatbelts and wearing a helmet on their bikes and scooters. Please can we remind everyone of the importance of close supervision of children on the roads and school grounds and plea for safe and considerate driving and parking. Thank you







SCHOOL

Don't forget to wear your stars, spots and stripes for Children in Need day Friday 16th November



For more news and updates visit the school website:

http://www.hemingfordgrey.cambs.sch.uk/website



Hemingford Grey Hemingford Grey



Newsletter

Football

The Year 6 HGPS boys went to Alconbury on the 1st of November to take part in their first football tournament of the year. They came up against some stiff competition but played superbly. The boys won one game and lost the remaining two, albeit narrowly.

They played some beautiful football and as always, showed remarkable sportsmanship and team work throughout the afternoon.

WELL DONE!





Year 6 Grammar Competition

This term, four Year 6 children took part in the 2018 English Challenge. The children worked superbly well as a team, dealing with some very tricky rounds on book characters, Shakespearean plays, memorizing poems and the correct use of punctuation. The team were commended for their understanding of the Basic Skills, and they should feel very proud of what they achieved.

Basic Skills Quality Mark

An assessor came in to undertake a review of how the school teaches the basic skills of Mathematics, Language and Communication. She assessed us against the 11 elements that form the mark and we are delighted that the school has retained the Quality mark for the fourth time. The full report can be viewed on our website. Very well done to ALL of the children, staff and Governors. A great team effort.



Christmas Fayre

Friday 30th November 3:30pm -5:30pm.

SEE YOU THERE!



Hemingford Grey Newsletter



More Football!

Boys from Year 4, 5 and 6 represented Hemingford Grey Primary School in two separate football matches on Friday the 8th of November. Both games were fantastic to watch and played in such good

Both teams managed to grind out victories in two very competitive matches meaning HGPS will progress through to the next round. Fantastic for all boys involved and fully deserved.

Well done to all involved!













Friday 30th November 3:30pm -5:30pm.

SEE YOU THERE!



